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AAACU Welcomes New Alcona County 4-H Program Director 

Alpena, MI, July 17, 2023 – Alpena Alcona 
Area Credit Union (AAACU) welcomes 
Stephanie Domke as the new Alcona 
County 4-H Program Coordinator. 

Lorna Dellar and Charlene Miller from 
AAACU Lincoln Branch stopped by to 
drop off a plant to Stephanie to welcome 
her into her new role and introduce 
themselves. The pair highlighted programs 
like our Youth Development Loans geared 
towards 4-H and FFA members as well as 
other resources that could benefit the 4-H 
program. 

AAACU continues to build partnerships 
and connections with local organizations 
and groups to help provide resources and 
opportunities to community members. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union 
with membership eligibility open to any 
resident in the state of Michigan. As of June 
30, 2023, AAACU provides service to 
44,418 members with total assets equal to 
$738,220,907. 

Pictured: Stephanie Domke, Lorna Dellar, and Charlene 
Miller. 

mailto:ajakubcin@aaacu.com

